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To

The Assistant Conservator of Forest,
Southern Circle, Van Sadan,
Port Blair.

Sub: Minutes of the meeting of the High Powered Committee held
under the Chairmanship of Chief Secretary on 19.7.2001
relating to the Jarawa matter. - reg

Sir,

I am directed to draw your attention to your letter No.
CF/G/234/187 dated 19.9.2001 regarding the subject mentioned
above. The required amendment in the minutes of the meeting is being
put up in the relevant file for the approval of the Competent
Authority. The minutes were drawn by the Secretary (TW) being one
of the members of the said High Powered Committee and such final
minutes were forwarded to all concerned by the Director (TW).

With the approval of the concerned authority, necessary
corrigendum in the minutes will be communicated to you in due
course.

With regard to your suggestion for the em Format for furnishing
the reports on poaching and encroachment in the Jarawa area, you may
recall to the discussion you had with Director (TW) over phone few
days back. Format couid be general one which will incorporate all
relevant information. The tentative Format is devised by us and the
same is enclosed herewith. This Format may be considered by the
Forest Authorities and send the report as requested earlier.

Yours faithfully,
Encl. : A/A .
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\A)py to the Director (TW) for information.



